
GOVERNMENT OF GOA 
Office of the Principal Chief Conservator of Forests 

"Goa Van Bhawan"Forest Department, 
Altinho, Panaji-Goa 

Telefax:-0832-2492508, 2492553, 2492528. 
Email: dcfme-forest.goa@nic.in 

------ 

No. 6-927-2021-22-FD/499 0 Dated: 22/12/2021.

Pausa 02, Saka 1943. 

To, 
The Dy. Conservator of Forests, 
Wildlife & Eco-Tourism (South), 
Margap Goa. 

Sub:- Work of conversion of existing 11KV overhead Netravali feeder to 11 KV U/G 
cabling network emanating from 33/11 KV Vaddem substation in Sanguem 
Constituency under 
Sub-division-II-Sanguem. (Forest Area 1.01793 Ha) 

the jurisdiction of Electricity Department, 

Ref: Your letter No. 04-09-FCA1980-DCF(WL&ET)South-2021-22/1086 dated 

28.09.2021. 

Sir 
With reference to your letter dated 28.09.2021 on the above mentioned subject, I am 

being directed to enclose copy of the observations raised by APCCF/ CWLW for your 

information (copy enclosed). 

In this connection you are requested to inform the lUser Agency to revise its proposal for an 

area of 0.8563 Ha, as recommended by you. Further, you are also requested to specify whether 

underground cabling is falling within R.0.W of road already existing inside the Netravali Wildlife 

Sanctuaryy. 

In view of above you are requested to clarify the above observation raised by 

APCCF/CWLW and submit the revised proposal for further necessary action. 

Yours faithfully, 

( 
(Aniket P. Gãonkar) 

Dy. Conservator of Forest 
Monitoring & Evaluation 

"Swachh Bharat, Swachh Goa" 
Clean India,Clean Goa" 
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